
Penelope LePome
 
635 N. Rio Bravo Street
 
Ridgecrest CA 93555
 

(760) 375-5287
 
Email: plepome(Q).earthlink.net 

June 12, 2011 

California Energy Commission 

Docket Unit 

1516 Ninth Street 

Sacramento CA 95814-5512 

RE: Ridgecrest Solar Power Project 09-AFC 9­

Sirs: 

On January 25, 2011, Solar Millennium filed a Withdrawal of Application for the Ridgecrest Solar Power 

Project. Word of mouth says that the Withdrawal of the Application was not accepted on technical 

grounds. Yet there is nothing posted on the CEC website indicating any decision or correspondence on 

this matter. Under the California Public Records Act, I am requesting a copy of all letters, emails, 

transcripts of telephone conversation, and any other information regarding a response to the 

Withdrawal of Application including the rationale for the outcome. 

Please send the information to me at my address located in the heading. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Penelope LePome 

DATE   Jun 12 2011

RECD.  Jun 15 2011

DOCKET
09-AFC-9


